
The Northampton County Electoral Board met on Thursday, February 
10th, 2022 in the Voter Registration Office in Eastville. 
 

 PRESENT: Dennis O’Hara, Chair 
Mirchelle Enright, Interim Vice Chair 

   JoAnn Clark, Secretary 
 
 
 

 The meeting was called to order by the Chair at 10:30 A.M. A 
moment of silence was observed.   
 
 The minutes of the Electoral Board meeting on January 11, 
2022 having been reviewed by the Board were approved and signed. 
 

Board re-organized upon the motion by Secretary Clark. Mrs. 
Clark was named Chair, Mrs. Enright named Vice-Chair, and Mr. 
O’Hara named Secretary. Motion was approved by unanimous vote. 
 
  Registrar informed Board that Officers of Election would be 
re-appointed for a three year term throughout the month of 
February.  
 
 Registrar updated Board on his efforts to complete the annual 
Minimum Security Standards (MSS) survey mandated by ELECT. 
Registrar has been completing security plans and policies that are 
integrated in the standards. Board and registrar will begin 
reviewing these documents in the future and discussing ways to 
implement the security standards.  
 
 Registrar updated Board about the Redistricting process. 
Registrar has taken all the training and is working on the 
submission to the Office of the Attorney General with other county 
personnel.  
 
 Board adjourned the meeting after unanimously agreeing to 
meet again at 10:30, March 3, 2022.  
  
                         _____________________________             
                         Dennis O’Hara, Secretary 
 
 
_________________________ 
 
 
_________________________ 


